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_________, 2016
Automotive Materials Stewardship Inc. [info@autostewardship.ca]
1 St. Clair Avenue West
Suite 700
Toronto, ON   M4V 1K6

Dear Sirs/Madames:

Re: Intent to join Automotive Materials Stewardship Inc. to participate in the Industry Stewardship Plan with respect to Antifreeze, Oil Containers and Oil Filters

We are a brand owner or first importer into Ontario of [Antifreeze / Oil Containers / Oil Filters]. This letter will confirm that it is our intent to participate in the Industry Stewardship Plan developed by Automotive Materials Stewardship Inc. (AMS) with respect to Antifreeze, Oil Containers and Oil Filters (the “ISP”). We confirm that we intend to enter into a Membership Agreement with the AMS with respect to our participation in the ISP.

We confirm that we wish to receive updates from AMS on the status of the ISP.

Yours truly,
[Name]
[Title]

[Contact Information]
